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 Happy New Year, Families!  
 
 I hope that your holiday season was full of love and joy. I am so excited 
to tackle the new year in room 3! This month our class has some exciting new 
changes. Nikki is enrolled in school and will be switching to part time. I, Miss 
Heidi will be stepping in as the lead teacher. I’ve been working within the 
classroom for a couple months, getting to know the students and I look forward 
to continuing to build that relationship and getting to know all of you as well! 
 
 This month we will be learning about Polar Bears, Penguins, Artic Living, 
and Water Science during our circle time.  These themes will be reflected 
throughout the classroom in our works. Some of our works this month will 
include a winter themed yoga, threading and lacing snowflakes, and an artic 
animals science area.  
 
 We will continue to go outside whenever we are able based on the 
temperature charts posted by the back door of the classroom. We appreciate 
you dressing your child appropriately and bringing in their cold weather gear. As 
the Scandinavians say, “There is no bad weather, only bad clothing”.  We also 
appreciate you preparing healthy snacks and lunches to help fuel our learning. 
Please remember we are a peanut free facility and our classroom is an egg free 
classroom.  
 
 If you have any questions or concerns feel free to ask or check in with 
the front desk. Thank you and we look forward to a great 2022!  
    
        Heidi 
 
  

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

January 17th - School CLOSED in Honor of  Martin Luther King Jr Day 

 

 


